

## SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Triangle Regional Transit Consolidation Plan

**Meeting Date:** 

October 21, 2003

**Recommendation:** 

The Transportation Board reviewed the Triangle Regional Transit Consolidation Plan and voted 5-0 to recommend the following

comments to the Town Council:

Chapel Hill Transit provides exceptional service to Chapel Hill, Carrboro and the University of North Carolina. That service would

not be enhanced by consolidation proposed in the Plan.

The Board supports improved coordination and cooperation

between Chapel Hill Transit and other transit providers.

Chapel Hill should monitor continuing efforts at regional consolidation and assess any benefits to Chapel Hill of

participating at some future date.

Vote:

5-0

Aye: Dobbins, Howe, Cianciolo, Dasputre,

Koontz,

Nay: None

Prepared By:

Steve Dobbins, Vice Chair

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner

